C11
Communication
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca CW(1) — Novembmer 5, 2024
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] TRANSPORT TRAIIERS Item No. Presz
Date: Monday, November 4, 2024 8:37:07 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Nat Portelli

Sent: Sunday, November 3, 2024 §:44 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: mayor@vaughan.ca; Marilyn lafrate <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; marketplace@cbc.ca;
info@newsmediacanada.ca; mtoinfo@ontario.ca

Subject: [External] TRANSPORT TRAIIERS

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

We are absolutely disgusted by all the illegal trucking companies popping up in our backyards! Thousands of trucks
are arriving on Albion Vaughan Road in the next few weeks! Who has jurisdiction over these trucks? We are
dealing with too many accidents, deaths among our young drivers . Please stop allowing these trucks from arriving
to our small town community of Bolton. We cannot handle any more trucks!

They are damaging our roads, damaging the CN Rails, damaging our lives! We cannot sit in our backyards, we
cannot leave our windows open . We are trapped in our homes due to these massive transport trailers driving in front
of us, behind us and every where you look! Bolton is a small town with 72,000 people. We have more trucks than
residents! This is suppose to be a quiet neighborhood- please remove all the trucks from our streets. We cannot take
it anymore! Too many people are getting trapped under these trucks! Remove them from Bolton and our
surrounding area!!!

away from our backyards and 10 feet away from the Canadian National Railway. How can you let this happen?

Sent from my iPhone
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